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WLD Important Information

WLD Spring District Conference
The Western Lakes District will hold our Spring District Conference on Sunday, May 19th
at 3:00pm. The Spring Conference will include the Pre-Annual Conference briefing also.
Clergy, lay delegates, and district officers should attend, but all are welcome to join in. It
will be held at Anna United Methodist Church 201 W North St, Anna, OH 45302.

2024 West Ohio Annual Conference:
God is Able
*Registration Ends May 1st 
The 55th session of the West Ohio Annual Conference
is set to convene from Wednesday, May 29 through
June 1, 2024, at Capital University in Bexley, Ohio.
This year's theme, "God is Able," draws inspiration
from Ephesians 3:20-21, promising a gathering that
celebrates the limitless power of God.

 
A significant aspect of the conference includes voting on crucial business matters that will
shape the future of the West Ohio Conference. There will be a time of celebration as it
marks the retirement of Bishop Gregory and Mrs. Cynthia Palmer.
 
The conference will also shine a spotlight on the ordination of clergy, symbolizing a
commitment to nurturing new leaders and fostering spiritual growth within The United
Methodist Church.
 
Registration is open - Register Here

West Ohio Annual Conference to Collect Mission Items
The West Ohio Conference will collect items for Midwest Mission during the 2024
Conference. These life-changing items will go to people in need, both globally and locally.
 
Join us in making an impact from right here in West Ohio! Home Care Kits, Personal
Dignity Kits, and other items will be accepted. Click here for a list of items.
 
The Midwest Mission Truck drive-through drop off will be located across from the Capital
Center at Capital University along E. Mound Street on Thursday, May 30 from 7:30 am -
5:30 pm and Friday, May 31 from 8:00 am -1:30 pm

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001RHf90co7yknoDSLvhYMkowzTJW7m9th-3yOnYueDi0FtCaSUIwVXwSjf5JgHJrkPBq55dajymjwnpXXYF51UdWgAX_jKWDKU5_Wb35PGEKKcGooBmstaEVkj0oa21GxtdTfvQfZaBUjo5tl8unSW8SpyrMmKJ94eCOqgkdqkEzVx0gdCh8BgfDavIEy2BXg9Grd3WkCen2w=&c=UCQRI-xbC94bsyeD6YduVJHBTC05biZMQiZRli55LF-BPFw5TUNEXQ==&ch=RfHnroy0vdkH01fkzHmQcD0slzNiscNz_ns7M17SsPjJukZd3wkwNA==
https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com:443/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fr20.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d0019JKr%5fE57FuocNHg24LWIskcM2qagGMObKEwjWg0vQIiq%2dobyfN1hjMjr08NqjbIk%2d3de5uUj6yF5%5fCcffAnuDJIknbkBkwEGR2bkiAkqPHBrZV6t24Asd5LKSWtBS8uq%5fcYnyyp0Sqagw4Q6LK3TMODCRL%2dwj75ieGvZk3fzMPcNwgqz6CQTnrQXZBLAqiMgFgrEzXWvImJA5Ek%5f2taRCknHK68k2WURkHHVNsOwiIJBtDJBsVY%2dCZLouux9UL%2d%5fwCwuaPyLC8Q5psMfXrCtYYdjHnYsPqVA6Pib%2d9ejB2w%3d%26c%3dE6sg5x44VZQ%2dQP%5ffgxdnXmfnGmZiohMyW8im%5fzEBf%5f2%2dyy0sCr6hRQ%3d%3d%26ch%3dyvpNw1%5fiVSG7uyX88tBJKgeUkpNdz9ltz1t%2dBTCtuZV7Frp%5frwfRNg%3d%3d&umid=4024d9e9-d407-4ae6-b412-a3ad6a909d25&auth=7e5c486f135444ac7cfa9fe85508a74dbd776877-10f2279fb208b87b268c3e39f0aa3aabfcaaa0aa


Annual Conference 'Picnic in the Park' set for May 30
Join in on the fun! Connectional Ministries will host a 'Picnic in the Park' over our dinner
break on Thursday evening, May 30, from 5:30-7:00 pm, between the afternoon and Laity
Sessions that evening.
 
The party will be held on the lawn just north of the Student Union, about a block from the
Capital Center. We will have music, lawn games, and a great variety of FOOD TRUCKS
for you to purchase your dinner! We may even have a game of sand volleyball, weather
permitting! Young clergy and their families are invited to meet up at this event. The rain
location will be inside the student union in the Schneider Conference Room. No
preregistration is required. Remember to bring your own lawn chairs or picnic blankets!
Click here for the list of food trucks; most accept credit card payments.

Clergy Spouse Brunch set for May 31
Clergy spouses are invited to a special brunch hosted by Mrs. Cynthia Palmer. The event
will be held on Friday, May 31, at 10:00am in the Schneider Room on the campus of
Capital University in Bexley, Ohio. Come celebrate the ministry of clergy spouses with
great food, good music, and a few words from Cynthia. This will be her final annual
conference with us. Be sure to bring your good wishes as she and Bishop Palmer plan to
move out of state following the conclusion of their service to the West Ohio Conference. 
Register now...

UMCOR Collection & Buckets of Blessings
Challenge
As we do every year at Annual Conference, West Ohio Disaster
Response Ministries will be collecting kits and supplies for
Midwest Mission Distribution Center, our North Central
Jurisdiction UMCOR depot. However, this year's collection will
also include the Bishop's Buckets of Blessings Challenge, where
we see which District can contribute the most buckets of cleaning
supplies! Also called Home Care Kits, these buckets include
liquid household cleaner, dish soap, liquid laundry detergent, and
a scrub brush, all in a 5-gallon bucket. Click here for more on
how to make Home Care Kits. For his final Annual Conference as West Ohio's Bishop,
let's make sure we shower Bishop Palmer with Buckets of Blessings!

In addition to Home Care Kits, we will also be collecting the following items:
UMCOR Hygiene Kits
Shampoo (12-19 oz.)
Deodorant (2-3 oz.)
Lotion (8-10 oz.)

Kits and supplies will be collected on Thursday, May 30, from 7:30am-5:30pm, and on
Friday, May 31, from 8:00am-1:30pm. Take all donations to the Midwest Mission truck
located west of the Capital Center near the golf cart station. Please do not bring supplies
into the Capital Center where Annual Conference is being held.
*In order for your donation of Home Care Kits to count toward your District total, be sure
you notify the Midwest Mission personnel at the truck about which District your supplies
are from.*
If you have questions or need more information, email mgrace@wocumc.org.

Annual Conference Mission Opportunities
Clergy and Lay Members of the Annual Conference are invited to participate in various
mission opportunities in the Central Ohio area before the start of Annual Conference, on
Wednesday afternoon May 29, 2024.

Come participate and learn about a new ministry! All mission opportunities take place on
Wednesday afternoon, and will be finished in time for you to have dinner before Annual
Conference opens at 7:00 pm.

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com:443/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fnbm8cqcab.cc.rs6.net%2ftn.jsp%3ff%3d001ev85%5ffqQvFeYAGg2LMlvjYKB%5fiBd4tbDKJHj%2dr0dGkr5hXZBFJJE4xcgp5Ku0qhBMjEt6UY1Jvi6TzQGjT%5fmc8rAjeeLQ8ckFIAo4R5cscWvTPJ8%5fYTd8Wd%2d1G%2dFsg8%5fpb3ZGKckckXss3X8QNH7AKimZbDT3eW7Cy%2dicXNhXcWIcrVHpjzQKohgMar1n3QkiRSqkOHtxX9JvIU8vDMa4%5fynRaGD4xisqTCPz9GhnEQ%3d%26c%3dmO1m0SXHaO8rvBNXZ4t%5fLybAD%5fSfEQ4nCbK%5fcs8RH2Om8HBb1zOqag%3d%3d%26ch%3dYgJXNETSpAqX7J748WlPurBAqcGhXe9EhOVDhnEbr%5fHoaNvr4DxDNA%3d%3d&umid=a877be7c-9d38-46b8-8eac-43522991aeab&auth=7e5c486f135444ac7cfa9fe85508a74dbd776877-c97ea99a7985df632039d66e5553dffcfa392daf
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YHeNd70Z3fKsEUkSLo_sxxS6VBVTF7JjCEG_1eSxQ6QxwSPSreqwkJoMGWoyxqs23OgEQpyWWVywuZ9BqVQOBY1C1-HC15E6yi6xTuxU82q17FSSkx3umLdeAMGnjKMlxbjNRDB_fV4BDiBfIvtgoqriuorq5QjV9vU1uS7pwfB3p870BsZx94BGiTNrEWwb&c=I6i_C1mlK7AG861lZU0spTl3VU_1ln9xAQtoymNCvlsp-dsjf7H1Pw==&ch=YiTMUdwy52XNDegaey9pWXqGjMnBLqRiAwU8ffR2nOkTRchR1eV28g==
https://www.midwestmission.org/kits
https://umcmission.org/umcor-hygiene-kit/
mailto:mgrace@wocumc.org


Click on the links below for more information and to register. Registration closes May 23,
2024 or when full.

Urban Farm Church - located in north central Columbus
The Charitable Pharmacy - located in downtown Columbus
The Church for All People Free Store - located in downtown Columbus
The Church for All People Market FIRST AFTERNOON SHIFT - located in downtown
Columbus
The Church for All People Market SECOND AFTERNOON SHIFT - located in downtown
Columbus
Lewis Center UMC's 'Amina's Dream' sewing ministry  - located in Lewis Center, north of
Columbus

West Ohio Conference Alford-Cantlin Fellows Doctor of Ministry
Cohort at MTSO
Applications for the Alford-Cantlin Fellowship program are now available for West Ohio
clergy. In partnership with Methodist Theological School in Ohio, and with financial
support from the United Methodist Foundation of West Ohio, the West Ohio Conference
Office of Ministry is offering this special cohort with the Methodist Theological School in
Ohio Doctor of Ministry program beginning in July 2024.
 
This partnership between West Ohio and MTSO is designed to support United Methodist
clergy who are seeking next-level leadership opportunities and academic training focused
on transformational change. Interested clergy should contact Donnetta Peaks at
dpeaks@wocumc.org or April Casperson at MTSO at acasperson@mtso.edu.
 
​Applications are available here and due by May 1. Courses begin the week of July 22,
2024. ​

https://www.westohioumc.org/conference/event/mission-opportunity-urban-farm-church
https://westohioumc.org/annual-conference/event/mission-opportunity-charitable-pharmacy
https://www.westohioumc.org/conference/event/mission-opportunity-church-all-people-free-store
https://www.westohioumc.org/conference/event/mission-opportunity-church-all-people-fresh-market-first-shift
https://www.westohioumc.org/conference/event/mission-opportunity-church-all-people-fresh-market-second-shift
https://www.westohioumc.org/conference/event/mission-opportunity-aminas-dream-team
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001E0Vjye-D0EUWNG_zQSt2wyboFYEt6rd5wkp3LDrG8oW2DAue4CIbzFVhw9EAq6thQpcVyM9i-r0F7LqKhe9ScouAbXZVV_SVVItCfUagsJ-0MxtNtkaL4NL5TE7TwNG9aUnMNJgHT9S1uiRG8J3wRA==&c=KVWPoTSP2o5EATPinDA7TvLm6ivHj0IEeWLw7dATeOGR2siUbqdxaQ==&ch=eMPtSTkOzHQsgORmHOzG8anDqohNRFSKMvrLejbOhQ2QiLmP1f2NjA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001E0Vjye-D0EUWNG_zQSt2wyboFYEt6rd5wkp3LDrG8oW2DAue4CIbzGLMnCVyHkF9dkRWrUw8Epard8T9e2aDPpVcn4HsdPzXijS7gT0UN5eZx1cEqWSR5NB9jfRbj6AjqDlTzJBfFa6GaoARvxoXU3gmDIfdbnBkeI3cjo3ZIWYTd2K4oLhz1YsLcy_MJH_K7mUmeAwuu_x_PzKmPCKdiN6MjAMw19w2&c=KVWPoTSP2o5EATPinDA7TvLm6ivHj0IEeWLw7dATeOGR2siUbqdxaQ==&ch=eMPtSTkOzHQsgORmHOzG8anDqohNRFSKMvrLejbOhQ2QiLmP1f2NjA==
mailto:dpeaks@wocumc.org
mailto:acasperson@mtso.edu
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001E0Vjye-D0EUWNG_zQSt2wyboFYEt6rd5wkp3LDrG8oW2DAue4CIbzPn-qW2IACL9poAqC1Oy_PdQ34uaUTPD1dhUvtIVAd8MJ19oA_KjOkgR7FvZeTaw5TQ9Y_ftJbXAKwHkOrZxWWZdgjtWcq7PfncjVwyy4uztvZavwNadTaGbJCfEAwGSxUw2srSyc-wJ8wKf1ckK8JL8Qm81AlwcWRqrrIYDpgXpP1ghYyn04tIqkTVg3ac362KgVLw7OXnyuL5dcOJLgfGSEznfEUeYBjju2wvPwmVo9c27k2O33s026JtEPvvBx-sWO0vgue2X1tPFHREq93H64N0SfZWmrk32nJi2ilFuHpey4g2TCDiEVXkukq6io8ywIPkzCUGX1_bafcS7FfiEavoO94je7LdXTBhoIagRGlBk7FVca78DidKkY_xFLwO1XO9VzFAIa0ASKU4cPd7VQoMpbjCmxswpu6Ggdr_RsrvWkHPUJEMB8A6IsXKHV_hGKufNHueM-Q6IRxkGVjo=&c=KVWPoTSP2o5EATPinDA7TvLm6ivHj0IEeWLw7dATeOGR2siUbqdxaQ==&ch=eMPtSTkOzHQsgORmHOzG8anDqohNRFSKMvrLejbOhQ2QiLmP1f2NjA==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001E0Vjye-D0EUWNG_zQSt2wyboFYEt6rd5wkp3LDrG8oW2DAue4CIbzPn-qW2IACL9poAqC1Oy_PdQ34uaUTPD1dhUvtIVAd8MJ19oA_KjOkgR7FvZeTaw5TQ9Y_ftJbXAKwHkOrZxWWZdgjtWcq7PfncjVwyy4uztvZavwNadTaGbJCfEAwGSxUw2srSyc-wJ8wKf1ckK8JL8Qm81AlwcWRqrrIYDpgXpP1ghYyn04tIqkTVg3ac362KgVLw7OXnyuL5dcOJLgfGSEznfEUeYBjju2wvPwmVo9c27k2O33s026JtEPvvBx-sWO0vgue2X1tPFHREq93H64N0SfZWmrk32nJi2ilFuHpey4g2TCDiEVXkukq6io8ywIPkzCUGX1_bafcS7FfiEavoO94je7LdXTBhoIagRGlBk7FVca78DidKkY_xFLwO1XO9VzFAIa0ASKU4cPd7VQoMpbjCmxswpu6Ggdr_RsrvWkHPUJEMB8A6IsXKHV_hGKufNHueM-Q6IRxkGVjo=&c=KVWPoTSP2o5EATPinDA7TvLm6ivHj0IEeWLw7dATeOGR2siUbqdxaQ==&ch=eMPtSTkOzHQsgORmHOzG8anDqohNRFSKMvrLejbOhQ2QiLmP1f2NjA==


Thank you, West Ohio!
Where there's a need, there's a way to respond. Thanks to
the generosity of West Ohioans, $15,000 has been raised to
provide a roof over seven classrooms for preschool and
primary school students in Tanzania.
 
“Once again, West Ohio has responded generously.
Tanzanian children can now focus on learning about Jesus

Christ and academics in this United Methodist school. Thank you, West Ohio,” said
Bishop Gregory V. Palmer.

Churches Receive VBS Mini-Grants
Fifteen churches across West Ohio received help with their upcoming VBS programs
from the United Methodist Foundation of West Ohio. Thanks to the generosity of a
Foundation donor, $5750 was provided for VBS programs in this year’s grant cycle.

Previous support was limited to the former Capitol Area Districts but was recently
expanded at the discretion of the donor.

“We’re so excited to be able to support so many programs,” said Maddy DeWitt, Donor
Relations Manager for the Foundation. “59 churches applied – which is incredible! And
although we don’t have enough funding to support them all, we were able to provide
funding to churches in every district this year.”

Funds were provided by Ketha Robbins, who established the Clara’s Kiddies/Jesse’s
Vine Endowment with the Foundation in 2017 to support VBS programs in honor of her
grandmother and great-grandfather who encouraged her faith. To Ketha, this is what
made, and continues to make, VBS so special. In her words, “It is a bookend. It is the
start of what a person’s spiritual life can become.”

Congratulations to the following churches:
Clifton UMC on behalf of the Grace and Possibilities Circuit (Great Miami River District)
New Paris - St Paul UMC (Great Miami River District)
South Perry UMC (Hocking River District)
Canaanville Stewart UMC (Hocking River District)
Hopewell UMC (Hocking River District)
Gilboa UMC and Pandora UMC Charge (Maumee River District)
Edgerton UMC (Maumee River District)
Hilliard UMC (Olentangy River District)
Smith Chapel UMC (Olentangy River District)
Iglesia Hispana St. Marks (Olentangy River District)
Urbana UMC (Western Lakes District)
West Jefferson UMC (Western Lakes District)
Ada UMC (Western Lakes District)
Rushsylvania UMC (Western Lakes District)
Five Points UMC (Scioto River District)

For more information or to receive notification of next year’s grant cycle, please contact
Maddy DeWitt at mdewitt@wocumc.org.

Let us remember in prayer those grieving the loss of their loved
one, and remember in thanksgiving the life and ministry of:

Rev. Beverly Avers
Mrs. Marjorie Uth

Rev. Howard Preston
​Rev. Gene Well

mailto:mdewitt@wocumc.org
https://z5ccltcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001llOto-pWsE3BPhBNh_ogwI3zu8mSiU7SZeNfOl0F7d1-cQl4raGON_bxghfLSg1MEvH9b8_Ykfn40wwsboyLcjNt7JIlF79PagV1iF2NPLXARMw3vFm-_FCuX5gICHjL0_oInWIHK3L8tNbt0qdd5jcUwks8HNzI_LmF4K2VbXy3idTCKc1eqr5daCoXY_Lwer3rIXsYBhidpw5YhC5jmWRdSFFpTvNzQ8kntGBpbgsbv0TK8WXmZZ3Zhpkl_9hI&c=2o6rBnobKrfjY0cs4dwHXFLJnjpNe1FuEMPYrdcyJHQawWRbMElRng==&ch=hxOG9Dv3jBs00i2ddEdorOcWF_UpbB93jo7_aEtr0VdciGvTBAsJeg==
https://z5ccltcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001llOto-pWsE3BPhBNh_ogwI3zu8mSiU7SZeNfOl0F7d1-cQl4raGON_bxghfLSg1MCC8WVTug1nD-gpGDNklrpADs34aZWVsDXmwIsmhwXF8KCGmyKZjdsbPNqFMdkylGtCF_7Zxt0_9LqOSbAw9Pqc14rdOeBmb2PhzciFlKZ6xaigTo-qMgzIDBxbAfd5foxjeRdZYqM5sq7cira29yxD8wJYIIK9lOvb1X1TMWiYz5vHDcUX7UUliGS5FFGrsw&c=2o6rBnobKrfjY0cs4dwHXFLJnjpNe1FuEMPYrdcyJHQawWRbMElRng==&ch=hxOG9Dv3jBs00i2ddEdorOcWF_UpbB93jo7_aEtr0VdciGvTBAsJeg==
https://z5ccltcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001llOto-pWsE3BPhBNh_ogwI3zu8mSiU7SZeNfOl0F7d1-cQl4raGON49eUUh6YMGyOnK-toGceyQd7fcu2GOfJ36EiI45M602x4Viy_0QUqKmaGk3F2pKsmj3gLFYHBxGAAjGOR4A5viXGuO1Yc8dlP2VZhP6pNM_EwjcbT2oJrssk531hiDWpbtEJVtMefDRIRoawnhu4GmKxDyqeGSfWy7rT_CDXWCz8dPjSWGNbhNRdW11yMeq24tlRa7MmenV&c=2o6rBnobKrfjY0cs4dwHXFLJnjpNe1FuEMPYrdcyJHQawWRbMElRng==&ch=hxOG9Dv3jBs00i2ddEdorOcWF_UpbB93jo7_aEtr0VdciGvTBAsJeg==
https://z5ccltcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001llOto-pWsE3BPhBNh_ogwI3zu8mSiU7SZeNfOl0F7d1-cQl4raGON49eUUh6YMGyzV81drlmxPf3T5o20Y7TFSMzrS5GWXsL5-vwJta7dYoAkB41dVDEtds_PRWbhpSfVQ4eRMH2NRL8KRLZB5Bafx24J0_9RlNXid4jNcriEz6-nxV9zJo1EyaVtZZxB42PPD4H_lUNk_p6ueIjnnLTN-84EsGxa8mLe1LMHPZvR3wJhy8Fo0U9WBc-K4gGmvnV&c=2o6rBnobKrfjY0cs4dwHXFLJnjpNe1FuEMPYrdcyJHQawWRbMElRng==&ch=hxOG9Dv3jBs00i2ddEdorOcWF_UpbB93jo7_aEtr0VdciGvTBAsJeg==
https://z5ccltcab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001llOto-pWsE3BPhBNh_ogwI3zu8mSiU7SZeNfOl0F7d1-cQl4raGON49eUUh6YMGyzV81drlmxPf3T5o20Y7TFSMzrS5GWXsL5-vwJta7dYoAkB41dVDEtds_PRWbhpSfVQ4eRMH2NRL8KRLZB5Bafx24J0_9RlNXid4jNcriEz6-nxV9zJo1EyaVtZZxB42PPD4H_lUNk_p6ueIjnnLTN-84EsGxa8mLe1LMHPZvR3wJhy8Fo0U9WBc-K4gGmvnV&c=2o6rBnobKrfjY0cs4dwHXFLJnjpNe1FuEMPYrdcyJHQawWRbMElRng==&ch=hxOG9Dv3jBs00i2ddEdorOcWF_UpbB93jo7_aEtr0VdciGvTBAsJeg==


Events

Mission U Registration Now Open - United Women in Faith
All are invited to attend Mission u this year, which will be held in-person June 21-23,
2024, at the Bergamo Life-Long Learning Center in Beavercreek, OH. 
 
A virtual Mission u will also be held during the month of July. Mission u is co-sponsored
by the West Ohio Conference United Women in Faith and the West Ohio Conference. 
 
This year's theme is "The Kin-dom is Among You...Drawing Closer to God and One
Another." Adults and youth (6th-12th grades) will participate in dynamic discussions,
meditative worship, engagement with the natural world, and reflection on the lovely
grounds of the Bergamo Center. 
 
Martha Scholarships for first-time attendees will be available as well as Mission u
scholarships. All this and more, including registration info and flyers, can be found
here. Questions? Contact Linda Bales Todd (Dean) at joylab47@yahoo.com or Carolyn
Johnson (Assistant Dean) at cjohnson3253@yahoo.com.

Basic & Recert ERT Classes to be offered May 11 in Plain City
UMCOR’s Early Response Team (ERT) Basic class will be offered on Saturday, May 11,
8:00 am-4:00 pm at Jerome UMC in Plain City. A four-hour recertification class will also
be offered. West Ohio ERT trainers will teach participants how to assist survivors of
natural disasters in their time of need. Trainees will learn how to provide a caring,
Christian presence while taking steps to prevent further damage to the family's personal
property.

Skills that are taught include tarping, debris removal, mucking out flooded homes, etc.
FEMA recognizes this training to enter a disaster scene. A background check is required,
and a link to complete this will be provided upon registration. East Ohio Conference
members are also welcome! Cost is $40 for the Basic class or $35 for recertification.
ERT members are not required to be United Methodist but must deploy with a United
Methodist-led team. For more information or to register, click here:
https://www.westohioumc.org/event/early-response-team-training-recert-jerome-umc.

Preschool Training Day is May 23
Join us for a Preschool Training Day on Thursday,
May 23, from 10am-4pm, at the West Ohio Conference
Center, 32 Wesley Blvd, Worthington. We are hopeful
that this five-hour training will be approved by
OCCRRA for use in credentialing. Storytelling,
theming, and prayer as professional development will
be the areas we focus on. Come share your thoughts

and ideas with other leaders in the preschool world. Enjoy conversation over lunch, which
will be provided. To register, please email lmoore@wocumc.org.

Resources

Cokesbury Resources for Vacation Bible School
Available
Now is the ideal time to spring into your summer planning —
including laying the groundwork for vacation Bible school. To get
started, click here for 2024 programs and resources from
Cokesbury.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001E0Vjye-D0EUWNG_zQSt2wyboFYEt6rd5wkp3LDrG8oW2DAue4CIbzPn-qW2IACL9ZyUBMaXKvqqV-iYXY36sdgLj85Bb84upBZkXfKlSVuFmRWpPECSCuhW7-HXB-kSnx4Bg6gEFAPQCCR6KP_NmSpHl64PdN2jbBinNAFUXq-E=&c=1Df9UGkcr8PLXJB6GnDYSfUAvYU8IqNGOaYUcUmHQ5o0hLBkywx2Kw==&ch=s8O9ny0hNOWtSno2bkGJ79ld-7A2Hqm4blWCYxnKlUGuBxsSvPH5Fg==
mailto:joylab47@yahoo.com
mailto:cjohnson3253@yahoo.com
https://www.westohioumc.org/event/early-response-team-training-recert-jerome-umc
mailto:lmoore@wocumc.org
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2024-2025 Appointments
The list of pastoral appointments beginning July 1, 2024 can be accessed
clicking here.
 
​Please refer back to these lists as they are updated frequently.

Western Lakes District | 32 Wesley Blvd, Worthington, OH 43085

Unsubscribe miamivalley@wocumc.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bycortney@westernlakesdistrict.ccsend.compowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001iqGL8H2Wh-aoqIwiOJnEfxeT1Id8CSNwaxEGwCusRdCthT9N-2fijadeCKsXezt4Zgtp-SC_VURO9ErUCFKQqBCgKPn2f7dmoCz_cXv0vDLafmxXZ4LVOlqr--_NLKRKvpSsm3zmY-t_JLO57qOFbCvrJohFeduAPeHhTGHENCg951WURU806qRjf_aJ36s7&c=FlfaZ19T86eIYRHnBDrNQYr93a3wuAo__gaSBEZ4fZRCren7QP-aqg==&ch=XPzjuiDThtqH8Faf9qQ0mbDdmrNi3XdoiY_fRlgFB-qCWN33GeClxw==
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:cortney@westernlakesdistrict.ccsend.com
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF19_3GE

	2024 West Ohio Annual Conference: God is Able
	Events
	Preschool Training Day is May 23


